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16th march
mock exams continue
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UTC students visit 

civil engineering company
4 students from Year 12 visited NMCN plc this week 
(09.03.20) for a lunchtime seminar about the water treatment 
infrastructure. 

The civil engineers were invited by the team at the Birchwood 
based company as part of an ongoing employer partnership. 
They were introduced into various methods of filtrating water 
through the infrastucture to ensure it is suitable for drinking.

The company were also in college on Wednesday (11.03.20) 
to deliver a masterclass to our post-16 civil engineers. The 
apprentices from NMCN brought a laser scanner which is 
used to create detailed visual images of sites to be used in 
civil engineering projects. 

Students took part in a live 3D scan of the 6th form LRC area 
to use as part of a technical project. The scanner records a 
live image through a number of points located around a site. 
Engineers then use the high quality images to accurately plan 
their processes and find solutions to the challenges they face.
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royal navy teams power ahead
Despite the annual Royal Navy Challenge being postponed, the two teams 
of UTC Warrington engineers have been motoring ahead in the final stages 
of the competition. 

Over the last few months, the teams of Year 11 and Year 12 students have 
spared their lunchtimes and evenings to design a craft that is suitable for 
taking part in an humanitarian aid effort. They have used 3D AutoCAD and 
3D printers to complete their products.

Earlier this week, both teams were in the final testing stages. The challenge 
itself has been postponed due to the recent Coronavirus outbreak. We 
will update you in due course when a replacement date is confirmed. 

business mentoring day
Our next Business Mentoring morning takes place on Friday 27th March at 
UTC Warrington. This is a fantastic opportunity for our students to network 
with a range of employers and businesses to learn about industry, roles 
and progression and general mentoring on how to be successful at the 
UTC. 

If you are an employer and would like to take part in the morning, please 
email Jack Jevons at jjevons@utcw.co.uk for more information about 
timings and what is involved. 



utc principal to support 

northwich school
The Principal of UTC Warrington is to share his expertise with a school in 
Northwich as part of a venture between the University Technical College 
and The Rudheath Senior Academy. 

Lee Barber has been approached by the North West Academies Trust 
(NWAT) to help turn around the fortunes of the school, after a year of 
success at the UTC in which a Good Ofsted judgement was secured, exam 
results improved significantly, and the number of students securing high 
status apprenticeships was over six times the national average.

Mr Barber who has headed the UTC since before it opened in 2016 says 
that the opportunity to collaborate with a school that shares the vision of 
the technical college is too good to miss.

He said: “I am delighted to be asked to work with Rudheath Senior Academy 
to forge a fantastic new relationship with UTC Warrington. There will be 
an opportunity to share curriculum expertise, resources and leadership 
between both institutions.”

“By working with the North West Academies Trust, we will be able to 
provide invaluable opportunities for young people to achieve their 
full potential and go into excellent careers. The UTC post-16 offer is an 
extended facility for the students of Rudheath to learn and thrive in the 
science, engineering and technology sector with access to our industry-
leading equipment and employer partners.”

“Building a strong and positive relationship with Rudheath and the multi-
academy trust is a rare but exciting opportunity to share the brilliant work 
of the UTC with another educational establishment. The opportunities 
as a result of this shared venture are endless for both organisations and, 
most importantly, the students who we teach.”

Amanda Downing, who has been Vice Principal at the UTC since before it 
opened in 2016, will coordinate the day-to-day running of the college in 
an Associate Principal role. 

Read more about this exciting partnership here.

professional standards
We want all of our students to stand out from the crowd and make a good 
first impression to employers and external parties who visit the UTC. 

A reminder all students, including 6th form students, must be wearing 
their lanyards and ID cards for safety and safeguarding. The UTC dress 
code is business wear; this means that students must not be wearing their 
outdoor coats and trainers around the building. If you have any questions, 
please speak to Mr Hatherall - Head of 6th Form. 

What Career and university Live
The planned  visit to the What Career Live and What University Live 
has been cancelled due to the Coronavirus concerns. Apologies for any 
inconvenience. 

https://utcw.co.uk/2020/03/09/utc-principal-to-support-northwich-school/
http://cgi-group.co.uk/careers


youth zone launched next to utc
The official launch of the Warrington Youth Zone took place last Friday 
(06.03.20) on the land adjacent to the UTC.

Due to open in 2021, the new facility will house an indoor climbing wall, 
3G kick pitch, a training kitchen, fully equipped gym, dance and drama 
studio, music room with recording studios and radio booth, a boxing gym, 
four court sports hall and much more.

Dave McNicholl, Chief Executive of the Warrington Youth Zone  said: “This 
is a historic moment for Warrington Youth Zone as we take possession of 
the land. I want to thank everyone who is supporting this development 
through making generous contributions towards our construction and 
running costs – you are turning a dream into a reality. It’s also fantastic to 
know that over 7,000 young people are already having their say on their 
Youth Zone.”

Building work will begin in the next few weeks and is due to last 
approximately 12 months. We will keep you posted on the construction 
work.

ccf notices
Congratulations to Cpl Scott Barker on his promotion to Corporal after his 
recent successfully attended Senior Cadet Instructor Course (SCIC) and to 
LCpl Beth McCaw on her promotion to Lance Corporal.

The next training camp will be on Friday 3rd - 5th April at Swynnerton 
Training Camp, near Stone. Letters of information on the weekend and 
permission slips will be distributed today. Please have the slips returned 
promptly to ensure the cadets get a place - they are limited!

utc warrington year 11 prom
On Friday 26th June, the UTC will be celebrating the end of Year 11 with a 
sit down meal at the traditional End of Year 11 Prom. This will be held at 
The Village Hotel, Warrington.

The cost of this event is £35.00 and promises to be an enjoyable evening 
to celebrate the end of Year 11. Payment will only be accepted on Parent 
Pay - there is now an option to pay a £15.00 deposit or to pay the whole 
£35.00 cost.

We hope all of our Year 11 students will be able to join the UTCW staff 
team for a fantastic end of year celebration. 


